
Dear [                       ],

MidMichigan Health is looking for qualified candidates to fill several open physical  
therapist positions in locations throughout the middle of Michigan. When I heard  
about the job opportunities, I thought they might be of interest to you. 

As a physical therapist at MidMichigan Health, I know firsthand that it is a great place  
to work with competitive salaries, great benefits and flexible schedules in a team  
atmosphere. The middle of Michigan is a great place to live and work, with strong schools, 
outstanding arts and culture, a diverse range of athletics and outdoor adventure. You’ll  
enjoy living in a safe community with a low cost of living, while benefiting from the 
wages and diverse opportunities of a large health care system.

There are opportunities for both full- and part-time employees at all stages of their  
careers to join our team. If you’re interested in applying, please contact me and I will  
personally guide you through the process. For more information about MidMichigan 
Health, go to www.midmichigan.org/about.

Sincerely,

[Sender’s name]
[Sender’s email and/or phone number]

P.S. If you know someone else who might be interested in physical therapist career  
opportunities at MidMichigan Health, please forward this email to them.

To have this email sent to you, please contact recruiter Melissa Bitterman  
at (989) 839-3860 or via email at melissa.bitterman@midmichigan.org.


